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8th May 2024  
  
Dear Families,   
 
Year 6 Leaver’s Treat  
 
To celebrate the hard work of our Year 6’s we have several treats planned! 
 
Friday 17th May - the children will be treated by the PTFA to Dominos’ pizza for lunch. 
Together, the children have chosen which flavours they like! If your child has any dietary 
requirements or would prefer not to have pizza, please let us know by Friday 10th May. 
  
Friday 12th July – The children will travel by train to Paignton and take part in a giant SUP 
(stand up paddle board) session at Reach Outdoors, Paignton. Please meet at school at 
the normal time, we will catch the 9.13 train to Paignton and walk 20 minutes to Reach 
Outdoors. The session is from 10.30 – 1.30. We will have our packed lunch after the 
session and return on the 14:52 train which arrives in Newton Abbot at 15.11, we will be 
back in school by 15:30.  
 
Your child will need to bring their swimming costumes, a towel and sturdy closed toe 
shoes that you are happy to get wet. If they have a rash vest and would like to wear it 
underneath the wet suit that is fine. They can wear their own comfortable clothes instead 
of school uniform. There are changing facilities on site. Wet suits, buoyancy aid and 
helmets (if required) will all be provided. If it is a warm sunny day, sunscreen is advisable: 
please put this on before the school day (as staff are not allowed to put it on the children) 
and bring named a bottle with you for a top-up if necessary. This is designed to be a fun 
team building session and will cater for all abilities. Our staff will also be taking part in the 
session too!  
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and plenty to drink. If your child is entitled to 
FSM, and you would like to order a school packed lunch, please let Mrs Webber know by 
Friday 5th July.   
 
Please complete the SOE3 form https://forms.office.com/e/ws43c5VvuG  Friday 5th July.  
 
Both activities are kindly being funded by the PTFA.  
 
Regards,  
 
Mr O’Sullivan, Miss Blakesley and Mrs Mott 

Headteacher and Y6 teachers  

https://reach-outdoors.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/ws43c5VvuG

